From: Michael Murray

To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: 503 E. Annie
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 9:47:10 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

To: Elizabeth Brummett

We are writing to express our support for the demolition of 503 E Annie Street. We know the owners, who live next
door at 501 E Annie, to be thoughtful and considerate neighbors seeking to build a fully accessible structure
connected to their current home for both sets of their aging parents. Further delaying a decision to release the
demolition permit when it has already been established by the City staff that the current home does not meet any
criteria for landmark designation calls into question the motivation behind such action. This is a circumstance of
children performing a most selfless act of tender care. To stand in their way without justifiable cause seems oddly
unfair.

Thanks,

Michael & Beverly Murray
1912 Newning Avenue

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.


mailto:Preservation@austintexas.gov

